
May 27, 2011       

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:   Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:     Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 

 
Re:   Winnipeg Symphony  

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council of the City of Kenora support the Lake of the Woods Concert 

Group annual Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra concert in the amount of $500. 
 

Background: 
An invitation was received from the Lake of the Woods Concert Group regarding 

the upcoming annual Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra concert on the 

Harbourfront. The concert will be held on Thursday, June 30th at 7:30 p.m. 
under the tent on the Harbourfront. 

 
In the past, Council has purchased a VIP table for seating of 8 in the amount of 

$500 to allow for Council to attend.  
 

Budget: Council donation budget in the amount of $500 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: N/A 
 

 


